## **Sophie Kelly**

From:

Ministers Office < Minister-Transport@corr.cloud.gov.ie>

Sent:

Monday 6 March 2023 08:46

To:

finoff@dublincity.ie

Subject:

Ref: TTAS-MO-00947-2023

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

Our Ref: TTAS-MO-00947-2023

Dear Ms. Curran,

On behalf of the Minister for Transport, Eamon Ryan, T.D., I wish to thank you for your email regarding Ballymun's social regeneration fund. As the global climate action plan aspect is a matter under the remit of the Department of Environment, Climate and Communications, I have shared your letter with the Minister's private office in that Department for attention and direct reply to you.

With best wishes,

**Amanda Corley** 

Private Secretary to Minister Ryan

The Minister is a Designated Public Official under the Regulation of Lobbying Act, 2015 (details available on <u>www.lobbying.ie</u>)

An Roinn Iompair

Department of Transport

Lána Liosain, Baile Átha Cliath, D02 TR60

Leeson Lane, Dublin, D02 TR60

www.gov.ie/transport